
5. MERRINGTON CRESCENT TRAFFIC SPEED

The City Streets Traffic Engineer reported on concerns raised by residents in the
Merrington Crescent area in a petition to the 4 October 1999 Board Meeting.  The
Board decided:

1. That Mr Hayes and the petitioners be thanked for their submission.

2. That the above information be circulated to residents.

3. That the Board request the installation of “Children” signs in Merrington
Crescent.

4. That Andy Lea, Caroline Kellaway, Alister James, local residents and staff
meet with the Police to work towards achievable solutions to traffic
enforcement issues in the Merrington Crescent area.


